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2022 

PE1941/T: Stop the destruction of headstones 

within community cemeteries 
 
Thank you for contacting us regarding petition PE1941. The Council are 
aware of the obligations towards burial ground memorial safety and 
inspections have been undertaken of burial grounds. We do not routinely 
contact lair holders ahead of inspections. The Council are currently 
reviewing procedures on contacting lair holders where issues are 
identified as a result of an inspection.   
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